
-----Original Message----- 
From: Liz Sarchett   
Sent: Tuesday, March 06, 2018 1:38 PM 
To: Local Government Mailbox <localgovernment@ipart.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Rates Rise 
  
Please listen to the community on this prospective rate rise.  Sadly this is a very poor local area and 
council lavishly flaunts the fact that they have no regard for the people of this community.  For too long 
they have been unaccountable for the spiralling debt and seem oblivious to the fact that they need to 
reign in expenditure.  Can we please have some help on this one.  None of the councillors have upheld 
their election promises of a no rate rise and transparency and community liaison.  This council has to 
go.  The people are not represented Regards Liz Sarchett 
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